
Thursday, December 10, 2020  | 1:00 PM—3:30 PM
Virtual Meeting on  

Dial-In: +1 (669) 254-5252  |  Webinar ID: 160 708 7166  |  Webinar Passcode: 1911  

Join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone: 
https://fortlauderdale.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_qZnk1f9LRsif-sAXzqlIDg

In an effort to enhance pedestrian and vehicular safety along NE 3rd Avenue at the Florida 
East Coast (FEC) Railway Crossing, Broward County’s Traffic Engineering Department, FEC 

Railway, and the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Transportation and Mobility Department are 
collaborating to reconfigure the roadway design. This meeting will be an opportunity for 

residents and business owners to review the design plan and provide comments.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  
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